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08:05 a.m., Officers responded to the 900 block of Washington St. for a report of a male and female sleeping in a vehicle. Officers arrived and contacted the female. Officers were advised that a domestic disturbance had occurred, and the male party had left the scene. No report was taken. 

08:09 a.m., a citizen came to the Chillicothe Police Department wanting to make a report for harassment. Officers spoke with the citizen and a report was taken. The investigation is ongoing.

08:22 a.m., Officers responded to the 500 block of Jackson St. for a report of a suspicious male walking in the area. Officers responded to the area and were unable to locate anyone. 

10:25 a.m., Officers responded to the 300 block of Jackson St. for a well-being check. Officers contacted the party in question. He advised Officers he was OK.

10:51 a.m., Officers responded to the 300 block of Webster St. for a report of a theft. Officers were advised that 2 vehicles had been broken into. Items were stolen from the vehicle. A report was taken and the investigation is ongoing.

01:11 p.m., Officers responded to the 1700 block of Hickory Dr. for a report of theft. Officers arrived and the caller later changed their mind and wished to not press charges. No report was taken.

02:40 p.m., Officers received a phone call from a citizen with questions regarding a juvenile. Officers answered the questions. 

03:30 p.m., Officers responded to the 1700 block of Fairchild St. for a well-being check. Officers later determined that the party in question was not home.

03:49 p.m., Officers responded to the 1000 block of Graves St. for a report of stealing. Officers spoke with the victim and a report was taken. The investigation is ongoing.

 Officers conducted traffic stops, business checks and responded to 86 calls for service on Wednesday, April 10th, 2024.





